
RE: ANDRA Stewards Rule Proposal – Seat Belt Requirements 
 
The current rulebook in my opinion does not give a life expectancy or period for replacement of seat 
belts in vehicles that run under 200 mph. If this is the case then we need to look at coming up with a 
period of time after manufacture that the seat belts have to be replaced. 
 
Vehicles running in excess of 200mph must meet SFI 16.1 which requires recertification every 2 
years. 
                   
Something else that needs to be looked at is Group3 regarding seat belt replacement ,I think that it 
should come down to an individual logging for replacement of belts, not as in the Group 1-2  situation 
where the class record controls this. 
 
Regards 
 
Paul Rogers  VIC.13 
 
 


